
TELEPHONE: (519) 884-1970 EXT. 2070

Wilfrid Laurier University

09-1989
Julia Ann Easley
Jan. 24, 1989

Welfare as viewed by its recipients topic of Laurier colloquium

Welfare from the perspective of its recipients will be the

topic of the next colloquium presented by the faculty of social

work at Wilfrid Laurier University on Feb. 2.

David Woodsworth, a professor emeritus at McGill University

in Montreal, will discuss what welfare means to its recipients

and how they can be subordinated to political purposes.

He is currently involved with two social action groups in

Notre-Dame de Grace of Montreal: an anti-poverty group which is

resisting welfare reform in Quebec and a senior citizens'

council.

A leading figure in social work education, Woodsworth has

published Social Security and National Policy: Sweden, 

Yugoslavia and Japan  and Welfare as Politics in Sri Lanka. 

The colloquium will be presented in Rm. 2C2 of the Arts and

Science Building from 3:30 p.m. to 5 p.m.
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